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From: I
To: Community Safety and Legal Affairs Committee
Subject: Queensland community safety bill 2024

Date: Tuesday, 14 May 2024 11:26:28 AM

To whom it may concern,

I’m writing to you today with my concerns regarding the Queensland community safety bill 2024, specifically
the amendments to the weapons act as I’m a legal, licensed, sport and recreational shooter. I’m sure that we can
all agree that the safety of Queenslanders and all Australians is paramount, but a lot of the wording used in the
amendments are quite broad and need more clarification.

Obtaining a firearms licence is not easy nor should it be. There is a lot of news media around the subject and
I’m yet to see a crime committed by a licensed firearms owner with a registered firearm. I feel amending these
laws won’t stop criminals from committing crimes and our tax dollars could be used in a more efficient way to
combat this issue instead of painting us all with the same brush.

Regards,

Nigel dullaway,





